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Dear Senators, Representatives, and Governor of Oregon,  

 

I am deeply opposed to this proposed legislation. I consider this bill to be foolhardy, 

as it would make the voting process less efficient for the state to conduct and more 

onerous for citizens. It would have an expected result of reducing voter turnout. 

There is no evidence of there being a voter fraud problem in Oregon. The bill as 

written, introduced at this time, is evidence of the bill sponsor pandering to the whims 

of President Trump. I ask that you vote no on this bill. Oregon has some real issues 

to address this session, and there is no good reason in my opinion for this bill to pass 

out of committee to therefor waste more valuable time being given to it. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jill Farrow 


